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Comments: Please consider the proposed realignment of the Snodgrass trail to remove it from private property.

The trail is currently closed each year by the rancher beginning in late August. The local community has invested

extensively in this trail spending millions of dollars to preserve access on its eastern terminus. A realignment

would allow continued nonmotorized movement between Washington Gulch and the Mt Crested Butte.

Washington Gulch Rd and Gothic Rd are increasingly busy and this connection is needed to get the riders off the

road.


